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Half Term 

Next week will be half term and 

pupils (and parents!) definitely 

deserve a break.  Thank you for all 

of your hard work and support 

over the past six weeks.    I would 

like to take the opportunity to say 

thank you to the staff for their 

hard commitment and dedication.  

Thank you for all of the kind mes-

sages that you have sent to staff too; it really is appreciat-

ed and they really help to keep morale high.  Please note 

messages on Showbie or Dojo will not be responded to over half term.  

Please email covid@breretonprimary.org.uk if you require support. 

We eagerly await details about the full re-opening of 

schools, scheduled for 8th March, and we will ensure    

parents are kept fully informed of all plans. 

 

Cheshire East Libraries  

Cheshire East Libraries are offering an order and collect 

service.  Simply phone your local library and request  

authors or genres or go on-line to  https://

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/libraries/

latest_library_news.aspx 

 

 

Track and Trace 

If your child is accessing Key Worker and Vulnerable Pupil 

provision, please continue to notify school of any cases of 

coronavirus by e-mailing covid@breretonprimary.org.uk.  

This will enable us to continue to operate track and trace. 

World Book Day 

Mrs Woods is busy planning World Book Day 2021 on 

Thursday 4th March.  

Further details will 

be sent out during 

the first week back. 

 

Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday was Safer Internet Day and KS2 had an              

opportunity to complete a number of different activities.  

The organisation have also published some excellent     

resources for parents so we have e

-mailed them to parents and saved 

them on the E-Safety page of our 

website.  

 

Staffing 

We are pleased to share that Mrs Taylor will be returning 

to school after half term and predominately supporting 

our KS2 classes. 

 

Site Update 

We are proud to share a 

photo of our new perimeter      

fencing.  This will ensure the 

safety of our pupils and it 

will also allow us to utilise 

the space at the front of 

school.   

 

Technology 

If you are struggling to access Showbie due to a lack of 

technology please e-mail covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 
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